Naomi Stacey

From:

Stan Casson

Sent:

27 April 2017 11:37

To:

SW-Licensing

Subject:

The Old School Tea House, Mothecombe

Dear Mrs O'Keefe

I wish to make a representation concerning the licensing of the above property. This is a rural area and should be respected as such. While I would not wish to spoil people's pleasure and enjoyment of the coast and countryside, neither can be enjoyed during the hours of darkness.

The only route from the A379 to the venue is through narrow lanes with limited passing places and if these lengthy licensing hours were to be granted, traffic would be increased significantly with all that implies, including the impeding of daily agricultural traffic.

Finally the wildlife in the area would be bound to be affected as there are few places where there is opportunity for mammals and in particular ground nesting birds to escape from the high-sided lanes.

Yours sincerely Stan Casson